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                                                                                                     July 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Thank you for paying the £50.00 deposit for the 2022 Osmington Bay trip. We 

are pleased to say we have 81 children attending this residential trip next year. 

 

The remaining £215.00 may be paid in five instalments of £43.00, beginning in 

September 2021 and finishing in March 2022. This is the deadline for us to pay 

PGL. You may, of course pay larger amounts at any time or the full amount 

outstanding at any time. We request payments are paid via Parent Pay. Please 

contact the office if you are unable to access Parent Pay. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Sherlock 

Headteacher 

 

 

Payment dates 

                                                                                                

 Friday 27th September          Friday 27th October             Friday 27th November            

  

 

 Friday 27th February           Friday 27th March 
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